
 

MEMO—OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

Date:  October 17, 2017 

To:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  Board Presentation for Tradition of Excellence Award 
 

I want to express my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to present to the Board of Education students 

whose accomplishments and contributions to Geneva High School exemplify the Tradition of Excellence 

Award.  On Monday, October 23, 2017 we will present to the Board of Education the following students. 

 

A. Geneva High School has nine seniors who have been named “National Merit Scholarship 

Commended” in the 2018 National Merit Scholarship Program: 
 

Emma Chrusciel 

Noah Hood 

John Kasarda 

Katherine Kilmer 

Jack Krieger 

Rey Lautenschlager 

Constance Linardos 

Britney Mason 

Sarah Mozden

 

To achieve this distinction, these students placed among the top 50,000 scorers of more than 1.6 

million students who entered the 2018 competition by taking the 2016 Preliminary SAT/National 

Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test (PSAT/NMSQT). 

 

B. Boys Golf State Qualifiers: 
 

Nathan Dalton 

Teegan Ebel 

Nicholas Geen 

Cole Haberek 

Sean Hassels 

Tyler Isenhart 

Jack McDonald 

Jacob Mills 

Joseph Novak 

Brett Romanelli
 

The boys’ golf team finished in 7th place and Tyler Isenhart tied for 3rd in State when they competed in the 

IHSA Class 3A State Golf Tournament held October 13-14, 2017 in Bloomington, Illinois.  The boys’ golf 

team is coached by Eric Hatczel. 

 

C. Girls Golf State Qualifier: 
 

Darby Lillibridge 
 

This athlete qualified to compete at the IHSA Class 2A Girls State Golf Tournament held October 13-14, 

2017 in Bloomington, Illinois.  The girls’ golf team is coached by Doug Ross. 

 

Together, these students distinguished themselves, our school and Geneva District #304.  Thank you for this 

opportunity. 


